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18th April 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Leavers Hoodie 
This year Furneux Pelham School Association are very kindly paying for all year 6 children to have a ‘Leavers 
Hoodie’ as a memento of their time at Furneux Pelham School.  The design is a pale blue hoodie with the school 
logo on the front left and the individual child’s name on the front right, with a list of all children leaving on the back.  
It will certainly make a nice keepsake!  
 
So all we need to know is the size of hoodie you would like us to order, by Wednesday 25th April.  
Please can send an email to admin@furneuxp.herts.sch.uk with your child’s name and the size of hoodie you 
would like us to order. 
Alternatively you can complete the form attached and return to the school office  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Foley 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Leavers Hoodie 
 
Please return to the office by Wednesday 25th April. 
 
My Child …………………………………………………………. would like a hoodie: 
 
Please tick appropriate boxes: 
 

 Size 7-8  28” 
 
 Size 9-10  30” 

 
 Size 11-13   32-34” 

 
 Size 36”  

 
 
 
Name………………………………………….…..  Signed…………………………………………… 

 

Together we care, inspire 
and achieve excellence 
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